
Snack/Extra Entree Permission Form

Dear Schalmont Families,

If your child would like to purchase a snack or extra entree, please fill out the form
below. We will note it on their lunch account. You can add additional funds to their lunch
account or send money in with your child. If you have any questions, please let me
know.

Thank you,

Maria Zarrillo
Food Services Director

Please return this form to your child's school Cafeteria Staff.

My child, , has permission to
purchase snacks or an extra entree from the cafeteria.

Date:

Parent/Guardian Signature

Child’s Grade/Teacher


